Route 7/15 Norwalk Project

Reminder, The Route 7/15 Public Information
Meeting is on October 23, 2019!

Greetings!

The Connecticut Department of Transportation cordially invites you to a
Public Information Meeting on Wednesday, October 23, 2019, 7:00 PM at
the Norwalk City Hall Community Room, 125 East Avenue, Norwalk, CT.

CTDOT staff and the consultant team will be available between 6:30 PM
and 7:00 PM to answer questions, with an informational presentation at
7:00 PM.

The meeting will focus on providing the community an update on the
project status, alternatives being considered as well as the ongoing
environmental documentation process and a review of the forthcoming
environmental documentation effort.

For more information on the Route 7/15 Norwalk Project, visit our
website: www 7-15norwalk com.

The Fall Newsletter is Here!

The Fall newsletter goes in depth on the two build alternatives
currently under consideration. Check out our latest newsletter
here.




